University of Northern Iowa

| Department of Mathematics and Computer Science Cedar Falls, Iowa 50614
Telephone (319) 273-2631

December 11, 1987

Dr. Gregory M. Dotseth, Chairman

Iowa Section - Mathematics Association of America
Department of Mathematics and Computer Science
University of Northern Iowa

Dear Greg:

At your request, Professor Keith Stroyan of the University of Iowa and
I have constituted the nominating committee for the Iowa Section of the
MAA. We have completed our assignment and I can report the following
nominations for Chairman-Elect:

Professor Anne Dow of Maharishi International University, and
Professor Calvin Van Niewaal of Coe College.

Each nominee understands that if elected he or she will be responsible
for the Spring 1989 convention of the Iowa Section and will serve as
Chairman of the Section for 1989-1990.

I have written each candidate and have asked each to send you a
paragraph to be published in the Iowa section newsletter before the

April 1988 meeting. Those paragraphs are to reach you by February 1,
1988.

Should any problems arise, I remain ready to be of service.

Sincerely yours,

ohn S. Cross
Chair, Nominating Committee
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